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NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen 

Subject: Docket Number 50-206, 50-361, 50-363 
Annual Personnel Monitoring Report - 1992 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2, and 3 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 20.407 and sections 6.9.1.5 of appendix A, Technical 
Specifications to Facility Operating Licenses DPR-13, NPF-10, and NPF-15 for 
San Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3, respectively, this submittal provides the Annual 
Personnel Monitoring Report for 1992. The report includes the number of 
individuals for whom personnel monitoring was required during the calendar 
year, the annual exposure distribution summary and the Regulatory Guide 1.16 
Statistical Summary by work and job function.  

If you require additional information, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

W. C. Marsh 

Enclosure 

cc: J. B. Martin,Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
J. 0. Bradfute, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
C. W. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2,& 3 
R. F. Dudley, Section Chief, Non-Power, Decommissioning, and 

Environmental Project, Directorate of Reactor Projects - 3, 4,& 5 
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